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Chairman and Members of the House Government & Veterans AƯairs Committee, 

As the chairman for the District 33 Republicans, I would encourage you to support HB1276. We 
conducted a raƯle this summer as a fundraiser for our district and were encouraged by the 
participation and comradery that it incentivized among our constituents.  

A raƯle oƯers a good way for us to fundraise while giving back to our community and showing 
people that we understand the value of their money.  

There are already laws in place that require disclosure of who will be benefiting from the proceeds, 
so if a person does not want to support a political party or group, they are free to refrain from buying 
tickets. 

I would encourage you to give this bill a Do Pass recommendation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Delvin Boehm, Chairman 

 

 


